Man assaulted while retrieving property
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At 1:51 p.m. on Tuesday, Delphos Police were dispatched to the area of the 400 block of North
Jefferson Street in reference to an assault that occurred in that area.

Upon officers’ arrival, they spoke with the victim who stated he was assaulted by three males
while attempting to retrieve property from a subject who had just taken the items from him.

The victim received medical attention from a local medical facility for minor injuries.

The case will be forwarded to the prosecutors office for review and possible charges.




